
STOP WORK ACTION WEDNESDAY 24 NOV

Marleston,
Burbridge
Park

This week TWU members across Australia overwhelmingly endorsed a modified claim
with the same average annual costs as the proposal put by the company. 

That claim would put money in your pockets sooner, but FedEx wants to keep your
money and slow pay increases down. 

In bargaining today the company refused to move on its claim, and has indicated it
sees no further benefit in meeting. FedEx has left us no choice but to continue with
rolling stoppages planned for next week.

The staggered strikes will each be four hours across three days, with SA
actions to take place Wednesday 24 November. 

FEDEX UPDATE

ROLLING STOPPAGES RESCHEDULED
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LET'S KEEP UP THE PRESSURE FOR A FAIR OFFER.


